
10-day Workshop on the Divine Principle
Mykhailo Ilin - September 29, 2018

On September 24, 2018 we finished our 10-day workshop on the Divine Principle. It was 

held in the workshop center near Kiev. Six new guests came to the workshop from 

different cities of Ukraine. All participants was inspired by the Divine Principle and three 

of them decided to join 1-year educational program.   

Blessing ceremony in a village 

On September 28, 2018 Denys and Tetiana Kotseba couple held a Blessing ceremony in 

Kashperivka village, Kiev region. This village has tight and long-term cooperation with 

UPF and WFWP. A head of a village council, who is the Ambassador for Peace, 

responded to Tetiana’s proposition to organize marriage renewal ceremony in frames of 

the Day of the village. We held brief ceremony with Holy wine, congratulatory prayer, 

specially marked the longest in marriage with certificate, and scheduled further 

education for 198 families who went through ceremony.  



Meeting for members` parents  

On September 29, 2018 we held a meeting for parents of our members. 9 parents 

participated together with their children. We gave them 1-day workshop on the Divine 

Principle and lecture about True Parents` life and achievements. In addition, there was 

an question-answer session and presentation about our activities in society. Next day 

they had free time to spend with their children. All parents were inspired by the 

atmosphere on the meeting and happy to spend time together with their children.      

 


